
 

 
PRINCIPAL:    GARRY CARTER        CASINO  PUBLIC  SCHOOL  
PHONE:  02  6662 1113         31 WALKER STREET 
FAX:      02  6662  2230         CASINO  NSW  2470 
Email:  casino-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au   
            
            

  
 Dear Parents     Week 7 Term 4    November 26 2019 
 
This term Stage 1 children have been investigating different forms of energy and how we detect energy in our 
lives. Last week 1C, 1/2W and 1P were very lucky to have Mr Rory McPherson, a science teacher from Casino 
High School, visit our classes and help us investigate, make and measure electrical energy.  

Children made their own batteries and windmills and measured the energy produced with multimeters. They 
then investigated how they could increase or decrease the energy produced with multimeters.  
 
We would like to extend a huge thank you to Mr McPherson for sharing his knowledge and equipment with us 
to help us answer our questions about electrical energy and for awarding us with our very first Casino High 
School merit certificates.  

 
Subject to appeal, Fiona Slack- Smith has been offered and accepted the Teacher – Special Education position 
in our Support Unit. Previously this was Liz Turner’s substantive position until her promotion to Assistant 
Principal – Special Education. Fiona will take up duty at CPS on January 28, 2020  
 
 

Early Stage 1 and Stage 1 children had their Platinum Awards Assemblies on Monday. 
 

Garry Carter - Principal 
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P&C  NEWS 
 

We would like to take the Opportunity to thank all of our Volunteers who have helped out over 2019 at our Stalls, 

in the Canteen and at our BBQ’s. We would also like to thank everyone who has become a committee member this 

year for all your efforts. It has been appreciated.  

The P&C is running a Christmas Raffle this year to be drawn at the Family Fun Day on the 17th December 2019. 

Tickets will go out shortly. Prizes include: Coles vouchers, Repco voucher, DIY voucher etc. Tickets will be $1 each.  

The Uniform Shop has NEW Opening Hours: 9am to 11am Wednesdays. The Uniform Shop will be open over the 

School  Holidays on the 22 ,23 and 24 January 2020 from 8am to 11am and 28 January from 8am to 11am. You will 

be able to access the Uniform Shop through the small gate outside the hall. Eftpos is available.   

Thank you for your continued support of the P&C  

Have a great week!  
 

  

Wednesday 27 November Platinum Assembly – Stage 2 -  12.30pm  -  Stage 3 – 9.30am 

 NR PSSA General Meeting – Lismore 5.30pm 

Monday 2 December Payment due - $40 - Year 6 Wet & Wild & note  

Wednesday 4 December Early Stage 1 Assembly – 2.30pm 

 Payment due – $10 - Year 6 Farewell & note 

Friday 6 December Payment due  - $15 Family Fun Day & note 

Monday 9 December Payment due - $10 Kindergarten Teddy Bear’s Picnic & note 

Wednesday 11 December Year 6 Farewell – Stage 2 & 3 Social 7pm to 9pm 

 Kindergarten – Teddy Bear’s Picnic 

Thursday 12 December Year 6 – Wet & Wild Excursion 

 Stage 2 – Picnic in the Park 

Friday 13 December Payment due - $70 – Midginbil 2020 

 Payment due - $19 – Year 5 Kyogle Cinema Excursion & note 

Monday 16 December Academic Assemblies – Early Stage 1 – 9.20am – Stage 1 – 10.10am 

Tuesday 17 December Academic & Sports Assemblies – Stage 2 – 9.20am  -  Stage 3 – 10.20am 

 Family Fun Day & Carols 

Wednesday 18 December Year 5 End of Year Excursion – Kyogle Cinema 

 Last day of school for students 

CANTEEN - Weekly Roster  
   

Wed 27 Nov : S Blasche, J Frost    Mon 2 Dec: L Davis, N Tapper 

Thurs 28 Nov: M Jordan     Tues 3 Dec: J Lindsay 

Fri 29 Nov: J Popp, J Lawlor, A Graveson   Wed 4 Dec: K Beek, A Welch  
     

The school canteen does not take calls from parents to order school lunches.  Students must 

order their lunch before 9.05am each morning. The canteen does not book up children’s lunch orders. 
 

SUSHI  available tomorrow, Wednesday from $3.00 

 
 

; If there are any changes to your child’s routine in the afternoon ie: catching different 

bus/not catching bus etc, PLEASE SEND A NOTE IN THE MORNING to your child’s teacher telling them of 

the change. Please do not phone the office with afternoon changes (except in an emergency situation) as this 

is a large school, with a busy office. It is not always possible for messages to be delivered to students on time. 

If you will be picking your child up early for an appointment etc., please send a note in to 

your child’s teacher letting them know, so your child can be at the office ready for you to pick up.   


